
FILE 
Hunter, Ponielle 

From: KnowWiio Services <noreply@knowwlio.services> 
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 2:39 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development 

Dea.PUCO, /yi^V'^^'^^^ 

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

I am pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megaw/atts of generation beyond coal, 
and the development in the nextfiveyearsof 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. Having installed solar panels and 
bought an electric car, I am on board !the money I paid staysright here in Ohio. But I do not think we should bail out the 
utility for its old coal plants. 

Creating these sustainable jobs and industry In Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. 
Hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but 
opportunities. 

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize ciean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and 
coal transition commitments. 

Sincerely yours. 

Sincerely, 

Alexa Ross 

763 Poplar St 
Nelsonville, OH 45764-
ross.alexa@gmail.com 
(740) 274-2704 ^ 
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This IS t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he iTî nges appearing a re an 
accura t e and complete reprod-action ©f a ca^e f i l e 
document <^f f^ r^d in the regular course of business . 
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